



P: 08 9848 2065 F: 08 9848 2063

21 August 2014

Dale Stewart Shire of Denmark PO BOX 183 Denmark WA 6333

Dear Dale,

Re:

<u>info@denmarkchamber.c</u>		i
	Shire Of Dennis	rk
	27 AUG 2014 /CR14828342	
	COUNCILLORS	
	DIR of FINANCE	V
	OIR of PLANNING	
	OIR of INFRASTRUCTURE	
with Mobility Standar	OTHER	

Draft Compliance of Denmark CBD Buildings

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Draft Compliance of Denmark CBD Buildings with Mobility Standards.

The Denmark Chamber of Commerce commends the Denmark Shire for taking an interest in mobility standards within the CBD and for taking action to resolve any issues that currently exist.

We are supportive of a wheelchair friendly business environment and recognise the importance of attracting new markets to Denmark.

The Chamber would encourage the Shire to work with individual business owners in determining appropriate solutions to this issue, as we believe this is an individual business issue and one solution may not suit all.

We would be more than happy to assist the Council in discussing these options with members of the Chamber who do have existing ramps in the CBD as well as promoting the outcomes of your consultation with the broader Chamber membership.

Please keep us informed of your discussions with local traders and if we can be of assistance in ongoing consultation in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Jack

Manager

Denmark Chamber of Commerce